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A formal ceremony of donating computer machines was held on 14-12-2024. The event 
was graced by a alumnae of the department from the old batches from 2004. They 
showcased their commitment to giving back to their alma mater by generously donating 
five computer systems to the Department of English. This significant contribution 
marks a milestone in fostering academic growth and modernizing resources for 
students and faculty members.  The event was graced by the presence of the Principal, 
faculty members, alumni representatives and current students. The donation was made 
possible through the collaborative efforts of a group of distinguished alumni who have 
excelled in various fields and continue to stay connected with the institution. 

Dr. Shailesh Bahadure, in his address, expressed his gratitude to the alumni for their 
valuable contribution, emphasizing how these computers will enhance digital learning, 
research and teaching methodologies. The Principal appreciated the alumni's initiative 
and highlighted the importance of such acts of generosity in strengthening the bond 
between the institution and its former students. The donated computer systems are 
installed in the language laboratory providing students with access to technology that 
supports advanced learning tools, research databases, and creative projects. This 
upgrade aligns with the department’s vision of blending traditional learning with 
modern technological advancements. 

The alumni shared their motivation for the donation, stating that their success is 
rooted in the education and values imparted by the college. They expressed a desire to 
support the future generation of students and contribute to the legacy of the 
institution. 

The event concluded with a vote of thanks, reaffirming the college's commitment to 
fostering alumni relations and enhancing educational infrastructure. 

Name of alumni Position  Name of alumni  Position  

SURESH SHENDE 

(COMMERCE-2006) 

INCOME TAX 

PRACTITIONER 

PRITI CHANDRA 

(SCIENCE-2008) 

VICE PRINCIPAL-

CENTRAL SCHOOL 

MADHURI 

WARUDKAR 

(COMMERCE-2008) 

ASSISTANT 

PROFESSOR  

MILIND MESHRAM 

(COMMERCE-2008) 

MAHARASHTRA 

POLICE 

SHITAL 
JAMBHULKAR 

(SCIENCE-2010) 

BRANCH MANAGER, 
BANK OF 

MAHARASHTRA,SADAR, 

NAGPUR 

SANDESH BANSOD 
(COMMERCE-2008) 

SENIOR MANAGER, 
BANK OF INDIA 

SHISHIR GAVHALE 

(COMMERCE-2008) 

TEACHER AVINASH MISHRA 

(COMMERCE-2008) 

SRPF, MUMBAI 

SUPRIYA BANKAR 

(SCIENCE -2010) 

MAHARASHTRA STATE 

PUBLIC SERVICES, 
NAGPUR 

CHETAN KUMAR MANAGER, 

VISHNUJI KI RASOI, 
NAGPUR 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 





 





 


